
Ms. Martha Jaegers 
4095 Robert Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63116-2752 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subjeet: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

[ was extremely pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative 
(Proposition C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create 
much-needed new jobs for our state, save ratepayers money in energy 
bills, and reduce Missouri's dependence on imported fossil fuels such 
as coal.
 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy:
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Martha Jaegers
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Janet Sutton 
4329 SE Secreiariat Dr 
Lees Summit, MO 64082-4927 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missourjls clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Janet Sutton
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Pamela Mayer 
PO Box 214 
Hartville, MO 65667-0214 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and make us more 
susiainable. 

To maximize MlssDuri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.., generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Pamela Mayer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. lonathen Boston 
3709 Texas Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63118-3936 
(314) 773-8031 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To"maximize Missouri's clean energ"y potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable elecrricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting elecrric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. lonathen Boston
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



.....-..----._~ --_.. _-~---_._-- -

Mr. Dawson Gould 
1705 Hazel St 
Carthage, MO 64836-3022 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implemeni Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Dawson Gould
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Judith Miller 
1149 Partridge Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63130-2449 
(314) 677-4167 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri PubUc Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's . 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, J ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

" generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Judith Miller
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Vic Burton 
5837 Grand Ave 
Kansas City, MO 64113-2127 
(816) 363-0595 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures'that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Vic Burton
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Debbie Geno 
16220 Cancun Circle Dr 
Grover, MO 63040-1508 
(636) 405-033 I 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

'* generates in-slate development ofrtmewable energy;
 

... ensures that utilities.maximize their use ofrcnewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Debbie Geno
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Scott Bruton 
2332 Malibu Dr 
Saint Charles, MO 63303-5489 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missourits clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Scott Bruton
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



c----

Mr. Terry Pitt 
5726 NE Detroit Ave 
Kansas City, MO 641 19-3004 
(816) 453:4487 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that uti Iities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of smali, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor~owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Terry Pitt
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. David Warren
 
PO Box 3468\
 
North Kansas City, MO 64116­

1081
 
(816) 483-5509 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• "generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. David Warren
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



-- ---~------._.-" 

Mrs. Blythe McDonnell 
8941 McGee St 
Kansas City,MO 64114-3145 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce'MissQuri's 
depcndence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investorpowned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Blythc McDonnell
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Reese Forbes 
680 W Washington Ave 
Sainr Louis, MO 63122·3835 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased ro see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence. on imported fossil fucls such as coal. 

To maximize MissoUri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop Cas the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Me. Reese Forbes
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. john glenski 
6500 N Grand Ave 
Gladstone, MO 64118-3317 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
slate, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES); 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential wh ile
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. john glenski
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Gary Straub 
1904 Holly Ave 
Columbia, MO 65202-2045 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject suppon Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imponed fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, J encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump staning our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Gary Straub
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Kevin Budd 
654 Amelia Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63119-2602 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: SupportClean'Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal.
 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass
 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

*- ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I
 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. .
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Kevin Budd
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Larry Trochtcnbcrg 
156 Forcst Brook Ln 
Saint Louis, MO 63146-5601 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Comm issioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy lnitiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utiJities maxim ize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Larry Trochtenberg
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Edward Gentzler 
15360 Braefield Dr 
Chesterfield, MO 63017-1832 
(636) 536-2258 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. . 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electrieity standard (RES): . 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non~renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs andjump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Edward Gentzler
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. march radtke 
III W 3rd St 
Hermann, MO 65041-1049 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development ·o~ renewable energy;
 

,., ensures that uti lities maximize their use of renewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by Jess than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. march radtke
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. cheryl payne 
300 S Silver Top Ln 
Raymore, MO 64083-9240 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting.electTic bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. cheryl payne
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Robert Heyer 
121 W 48th 5t Apt 907 
Kansas City, MO 64112-3853 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service CommissiOiler 

Subject Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities .maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Robert Heyer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Miss Lauren Range 
3928 Shenandoah Ave Apt B 
Saint Louis, MO 63110-4016 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

.. encourages a good balance of small, medium; and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Lauren Range 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Kyle Tracy 
3753 Gurntree Ln 
Saint Louis, MO 63129-2233 
(314) 487-2796 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Cle,m Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

'" generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump staning our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Kyle Tracy
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. David A. Brinker 
2928 S Compton Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63118-1219 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy biIls, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state deveiopment of renewable energy; 

,. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electTic bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

'" includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. David A. Brinker
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Sister Mary David Debrecht 
204 N Main St 
OFallon, MO 63366-2203 
(636) 240-3420 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri ~blic Service Commissioner, 

·I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Sister Mary David Debrecht
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Stanford Parker 
RR 5 Box 5395 
Cassville, MO 65625-9574 
(417) 826-5353 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missourj's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, and help all of the 
citizens of Barry County, I encourage you to pass rules that implement 
Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask you to be sure the 
renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy_ 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Stanford Parker
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Eric Farrow 
7517 State Highway 177 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63701-8600 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossi I fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Eric Farrow
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Kathleen Cole 
45 Blue Heron Ln 
Wellsville, MO 63384-4709 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jnbs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, l encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

,. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Kathleen Cole
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Howard Hoskins 
3 Spring TeITaee Ct 
Saint Charles, MO 63303-6487 
(636) 447-2776 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Publie Service Commissioner 

Subjeet: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

. Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as eoa!. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I· 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Howard Hoskins
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Joann Brookes 
4946 Washington Blvd 
Saint Louis, MO 63108-1621 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save. ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in~state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent;
 

*' encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maxi~izes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Joann Brookes
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Robert Urban 
1108 SW Azure Ave 
Blue Springs, MO 64015-4959 
(816) 295-6700 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

[ was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ ask
 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES):
 

*' generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

*' ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
. non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 

percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Robert Urban
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Carl Nylund 
13105 Herrick Ave 
Grandview, MO 64030-3548 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state.. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

. • ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large soJar energy
 
projects; and
 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Carl Nylund 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



._.__ .... _----

Mr. Shawn Saving 
3428 Campbell St 
Kansas City, MO 64109·2354 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

J was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
·state, save ratepayers money In energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, !'ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Shawn Saving
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. JelTe Miller 
612 N Walnut St 
Willow Springs, MO 65793-1222 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, [encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. JelTe Miller
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Paul Palmer 
645 Geoffiy Ln Apt D 
Saint Louis, MO 63132-4606 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while inipacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Paul Palmer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Carrie Asmar-O'Guin 
3658 French Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 631 16-4043 

Mar 24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs. for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

... ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our econ~my. 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Carrie Asmar-O'Guin
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Judy Miller 
3627 Pcr604 
Perryville, MO 63775-7451 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, . 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouds clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

.. generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

* encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs: Judy Miller
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



,-- --

Mr. Bob Delaney 
4531 Candleglow Dr 
Saint Louis, MO 63129-1703 

Mar 24, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Servke Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills. and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential. ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, [ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state· development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects: and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Bob Delaney
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. JASON GIRTMAN 
9125 Kathlyn Dr 
Saint Louis, MO 63134-3555 

Mar24,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and r"educe Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I enc~urage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

... generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

... ensur~s that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

... includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. JASON GIRTMAN
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Dorjean Komlosy 
14949 Greenleaf Valley Dr 
Chesterfield, MO 63017-5533 

Mar 26, 2010 

Missouri Public Service· Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

1 was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in·November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encow;age you to pass 
rules that .implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'" ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Dorjean Komlosy
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. paul slapinski 
830 E Walnut St Apt I 
Springfield, MO 65806-2469 
(4 I7) 864-4623 

Mar 27, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition
 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our
 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on importcd fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, ] encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 

. you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

*' ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

*' includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. paul slapinski
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Thomas Settle 
1016 Duke St 
Columbia, MO 65203·1832 

Mar 27, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner. 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, 1encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

*' ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

11= includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Thomas Settle
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Wayne Mullins 
POBox 320 
213 N Pennsylvania St 
Granby, MO 64844-8166 

Mar 27, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over 
. non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent~ 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and
 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Wayne Mullins
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Michael Crowden 
32720 SW Outer Rd 
Harrisonville, MO 64701-7400 
(816) 309-9322 

Mar 27,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state. save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable eleclTicity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting eleclTic bills by less than I 
percent;
 

.. encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy
 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. ·Michael Crowden
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mr. Bob Stevenson 
102 Sth 37th Street 
nixa, MO 65714 

Mar 27, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bins, and reduce Missouri1s 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I enco~rage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; "and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy. 

Sincerely,
 
Mr. Bob Stevenson
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Corlita Bonnarens 
2039 N Geyer Rd 
Saint Louis, M063131-3332 

Mar 27,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

'* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Corlita Bonnarens
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Dr. Dina Lewis 
1347 McCausland Ave 
Saint Louis, MO 63117-1945 

Mar 27, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: "Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, Jencourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be. sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewible energy; 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use .of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

.. includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Dr. Dina Lewis
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Margaret Motley 
10209 E 95th Ter 
Kansas City, MO 64134-2364 

Mar 28, 2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

• ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Margaret Motley
 

,_.....~ 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Ms. Maria Desmond 
3725 W Montclair St 
Springfield, MO 65807-5716 

Mar 28,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. This initiative will create new jobs for our. 
state, save ratepayers money in energy bills, and reduce Missouri's 
dependence on imported fossil fuels such as coal. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

• generates in-state development of renewable energy; 

* ensures that utilities maximize their use of renewable energy over 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than 1 
percent: 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and . 

• includes all investor-owned utilities. 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Ms. Maria Desmond
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 



Mrs. Elisa DeBoer 
1008 Dauphine Ln 
Ballwin, MO 63011-4116 

Mar 28,2010 

Missouri Public Service Commissioner 

Subject: Support Clean Energy for Missouri 

Dear Missouri Public Service Commissioner, 

I was pleased to see the Missouri Clean Energy Initiative (Proposition 
C) pass in November 2008. 

To maximize Missouri's clean energy potential, I encourage you to pass 
rules that implement Prop C as the voters intended. Specifically, I ask 
you to be sure the renewable electricity standard (RES): 

* generates in-state development of renewable energy;
 

.. ensures that utilities maximize their use ofrenewable energy over
 
non-renewable energy while impacting electric bills by less than I 
percent; 

• encourages a good balance of small, medium, and large solar energy 
projects; and 

* ineludes all investor-owned utilities.
 

Please be sure to implement the RES in a way that maximizes Missouri's clean energy potential while
 
creating local jobs and jump starting our economy.
 

Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Elisa DeBoer
 

FILED 
April 5, 2010 

Missouri Public 
Service Commission 




